
 

ד“בס  
ז“ז אלול, תשע“י  

September 8, 2017 
 פרשת כי תצא

 - pm 7:11 הדלקת הנרות 
  - pm 8:09ק “מוצאי ש

 
Dear Parents, 
 שיחיו
 
I am excited to welcome you back to Cheder Chabad of Monsey Girls 

the 2020-21 school year! I would like to extend a special welcome to 

all of the new families joining CCMG 

this year and welcome back all of our returning families as well! I 

am honored to be your principal. Our goal at Cheder is to work to-

gether to provide our students with a rich learning environment. 

My vision, as the principal, is to create an environment where ALL 

students feel loved, cared for and are growing in their learning, and 

Chassidishe values!  

At this time I would like to give a shout out and a big Thank You 

to our staff for all their efforts to start this year in a smooth and 

efficient way.  Teachers have worked hard getting their rooms or-

ganized and ready for our students.  Our office and maintenance 

staff have worked around the clock getting the school clean ready 

and organized.  Thank you to our PTA who welcomed all students 

on the first day with a gift.  Finally, I want to say thank you to all 

our families for the never ending support you give us.  You make 

such a difference in our ability to succeed at Cheder Chabad. 

  

This upcoming School year will once again be filled with many 

rewards and some challenges.  I look forward to working together 

to make a positive impact in the lives of our students. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Rosenbluh 

Principal 
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We just finished the 

hardest week of the 

year.....the first. 

We couldn't get here without you. 

Thank you very much! 

Cheder Chabad Administration 




